
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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CAFOD Live Simply Challenge 
Discuss with your child that when 

we raise money for those in need we change 

lives. 

October 

I will live simply by raising money. 

 

 

 

 

 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

  Are you interested in being a volunteer Helper? 
We are currently seeking parents who would like to volunteer to  

hear children read on a regular basis. If you are interested please  

let the office know. Training and induction will be given.  
 

Please note All volunteers will need to willing to undertake  

a DBS safeguarding check which the school will arrange. 

 

Dear Parents, 

A busy week once again…On Wednesday we 

had a lovely Harvest Mass. Thank you for the 

food contributions which have been sent to the 

Hope Charity in Northampton. The Movie and 

Munchie tickets are on sale each day. Please 

note the tickets will need to be bought in 

advance, so that we are aware of numbers for 

the refreshments.  

New dates for events have been added.  

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

14
th

 October – Diocesan Schools’ Mass in Dunstable 

- Y 5/6 

18
th

 October – Year 2/3 Warwick Castle Visit 

20
th

 October – Sports Leader Training for Year 5 at 

Chenderit 

21
st

 October – School Parliament “Movie and Munchies” 

Night 3.15-5pm 

24
th

 October – Half Term Begins 

1
st November  (

Tuesday)- Children back to school.  

       School Mass for All Saints- 9.30am in church. 

2
nd

/ 3
rd

 November – Parents Consultations 3.15pm -6pm 

7
th

 November – E Safety Day workshops for pupils 

8
th

 November – Individual Photographs 

9
th

 – 15
th

 November – Book Fair 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

Appreciation 

Shoe Box Appeal 2016 
 

 

 
 

We will shortly be sending out information for the Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Appeal, which we are supporting again.  

Last year we had a terrific response and were able to send over 50 boxes to children in Syrian refugee camps. This is an 

opportunity to send a gift to a child in need but also make such a difference by sharing our loving kindness. 

Year 6 Visit to Pocket Park 
On Friday 21

st
 October Year 6 will be visiting Pocket Park. They will need wellies and coats on this day. 

 

House Point Totals 
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